
Lori, 

This well location is pretty extreme, 1310 feet from the North and East lines of Section 15, which 
makes it only 10 feet away from the proration unit's western boundary. In fact, there is a 
possibility that the well's bottomhole location may not even be within the proposed proration 
unit. However, given the fact that Mike already permitted this well for a 40-acre Devonian unit, 
and given that the NE/4 is a single Federal lease which is commonly owned, the chances of 
someone showing up at the hearing in protest are virtually nil. Therefore, I would feel 
comfortable giving verbal to produce the well pending the outcome of the hearing. 


